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OIAD-521 

05 February 2021 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
Tēnā koe  
 
Thank you for your Official Information Act request to the Department of Conservation, 
received on 17 December 2020 in which you asked for: 
 

A copy of the detailed Geotech report for Dolomite Point. 

 

I have decided to release the report to you (attached) subject to information being withheld 
under the following section of the Official Information Act: 

• personal contact details of officials, under section 9(2)(a) – to protect the privacy of 
natural persons, including deceased people. 

 
In making my decision, I have considered the public interest considerations in section 9(1) of 
the Official Information Act. 
 
You are entitled to seek an investigation and review of my decision by writing to an 
Ombudsman as provided by section 28(3) of the Official Information Act. 
 
Please note that this letter (with your personal details removed) and enclosed documents 
may be published on the Department’s website. 
 
If you wish to discuss this with the Department, please contact Craig Bettjeman, Senior 
Ranger Recreation/Historic on  or by email cbettjeman@doc.govt.nz. 
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 

 
Mark Davies 
Director Operations Western South Island 
Department of Conservation 
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